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Congress of the United States
ibouse of Representatives
Washington, BC 20515

April 28, 2021

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chairwoman Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Westador Stormwater Detention Basin Project in fiscal year
2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Harris County Flood Control District,
located at 9900 Northwest Freeway Houston, Texas 77092.

The funding would be used for construction of a project to mitigate the risk of future riverine
flooding in my district by providing a storm water detention basin that will retain storm runoff
and reduce the limits of the floodplain and lower the water level within the floodplain. It will
bring much needed relief from the risk of flooding for residents of the Cypress Creek Watershed.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Dan Crenshaw
Member of Congress



